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                             Friday 4 July 2025 

 
RE: Talents and Interests Assembly  
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you know, each term we celebrate our children’s talents and interests through our ‘Talents 

and Interests’ assemblies. As a school, we are committed to nurturing and developing 

children’s passions by exposing them to a broad range of experiences. 

This week, our Talents and Interests assembly will showcase swimming, gymnastics, and 

dance. 

As usual, we will be celebrating children’s achievements in our family assemblies: 

 

●​ Wednesday 9 July – Broomfield and Trent families 

●​ Friday 11 July – Groveland and Oakwood families​
 

If your child has received an award of any kind this term (certificate, medal, trophy), we 

would love to celebrate their achievement. Please ensure they bring it to school by 

Wednesday 9 July, clearly labelled with their name. They should give it to their teacher at 

the start of the day, along with a brief explanation of what it is for, to ensure safe keeping. 

Thank you for your continued support—we look forward to celebrating your child’s talents 

and achievements! 

 

 

Rebecca Neale 

Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

 
 
 

 
 


